
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: WFWP Raffle drawing Sunday- tickets still available 
 
Kathryn Ross and Lynn Walsh 
December 5, 2019 
 

  

 

 

Last chance to participate in the WFWP raffle drawing, this Sunday. 
 

 

 

Please join us this Sunday for the raffle drawing for our annual WFWP “Schools of 

Africa”  fundraiser at about 5 pm, after Sunday service at Belvedere.  Tickets are 

available before the 4 PM service and just before the drawing.  

 

There are some great prizes to choose from as well as some exciting consolation 

prizes that were recently added to the list.  

 

You need not be present to win so if you would like to reserve tickets beforehand 

please get in touch with 

Kathryn Ross at kathrynross82@ gmail,com  (cell 914-275-1278)  

or Lynn Walsh at walshome2000@ yahoo,com.  
 

 

If you haven’t already please take a moment to check out this 3 minute video update of 

WFWP’s work educating children in Africa:  
 

  

 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity and helping us reach our goal of 

$2500. 
  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    


